
Public Meeting
Concepts to Reduce Emissions from 

Locomotives and Railyards
Join CARB and South Coast AQMD as they discuss concepts to reduce
emissions from locomotives and railyards. This is the first in a series of
meetings on this topic that CARB will host throughout the state in
coordination with local air districts.

Wednesday, November 20, 2019
6:30 PM – 8:30 PM

Bishop Mora Salesian High School
Multipurpose Room

960 S. Soto Street
Los Angeles, CA  90023

The meeting will be open to the public and there will be an opportunity for 
public comment. Materials will be available at the links below prior to the 
meeting.

Spanish interpretation will be available.
(Additional language accommodations can be made with at least 7-day advance notice)

For more information, please visit our websites or contact us at: 
ww2.arb.ca.gov/rail_concepts

www.aqmd.gov/fbmsm
Ms. Shannon Downey at (916) 322-3303, shannon.downey@arb.ca.gov, 

or Mr. Ian MacMillan at (909) 396-3244, imacmillan@aqmd.gov

Stay Connected With Us
@AirResources and @SouthCoastAQMD

The agenda and documents in the agenda packet will be made available upon request in appropriate
alternative formats to assist persons with a disability. Disability-related accommodations will also be
made available to allow participation in the meeting. Any accommodations must be requested as soon
as practicable. Requests will be accommodated unless providing the accommodation would result in a
fundamental alteration or undue burden to the organization. Please call (916) 322-3303.
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